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PUBLIC NOTICE FOR PROSPECTIVE STUDENTS FOR 2024/2025 ACADEMIC
YEAR

Dear Prospective Students,

The Nelson Mandela African Institution of Science and Technology wishes
to inform all admitted students and the public at large that Tanzania
applicants with NM-AIST admission are eligible to apply for Higher Education
Students’ Loans Board (HESLB) Sponsorships. https://www.heslb.go.tz/
which is currently open and will be closed on 31! September, 2024

In view of the above, all prospective students who have been offered
admission letters for at NM-AIST for scholarships are requested to do so.

Further, note that Masters and PhD by Coursework and Dissertation mode
reports for studies on 13t January, 2025 and by Research and Thesis mode
reports for studies any time within the academic year upon confirmation of
scholarships.

For inquiries, contact admission@nme-aist.ac.tz or call +255737739529.

The Office of Deputy Vice Chancellor-Academic Research and Innovation,
The Nelson Mandela African Institution of Science and Technology,

P.O. Box 447,

ARUSHA.



